CLARIFICATION NOTICE: ®Teva-Fentanyl Patch revnll SafetyMatters
Identifier Poster

January 2017
Dear valued Teva customer,

We have recently received feedback about some problems pharmacies have been having in identifying returned ®Teva-Fentanyl patches
using the ®Teva-Fentanyl Patch Identifier poster.

The images on the poster are sized to match exactly the patches that patients will return, as well as indicating the correct prescription/
dosage markings.

However, the images on the poster depict unused patches. When patients return used patches, you will not see the wavy line marking
as indicated on the ®Teva-Fentanyl Patch Identifier poster. This marking is part of the release liner that is discarded when a patient uses
the patch.

To confirm the authenticity of returned patches, please only compare them against patch size and prescription marking on the
®Teva-Fentanyl Patch Identifier poster.

Below are images of an opened, returned patch and an unused patch (as indicated on the ®Teva-Fentanyl Patch Identifier poster).
Please note the absence of the wavy line marking; the size and all other aspects remain the same.
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FOR MORE INFORMATION

If you have any questions about the changes in the appearance of ®Teva-Fentanyl patches or about the ®Teva-Fentanyl Patch Return
Program, please contact your sales representative or email TevaPharmacySolutions@tevacanada.com.

Thank you for your continued partnership.

Patch return program for safer communities
TevaSafetyMatters.ca/Fentanyl



